
             

                     

 
Dear students, parents and Community  

I hope you have all had a wonderful Easter 
break and feel revitalised as we begin to 
head in to the final two weeks of Term 1. 
 
Over the next two weeks, the Hunter New 
England Dental Van will be attending the 
school site. Hunter New England is providing 
an essential service to our community in the 
form of dental checks. Parents and carers 
are welcome to attend to keep their child 
company during this visit, however, parents 
have been getting contacted in regards to 
their child/rens dental health post visit if      
unable to attend. 
 
Besides having the Dental Van visit, school 
time has been focused primarily on literacy 
and numeracy lessons and ensuring that   

programs are getting wrapped up,              
assessments finalised, and teachers           
analysing data to prepare for Term 2.  
 
As we near the end of the term, I would like to 
make special mention of the high rates of    
attendance that are shown across the whole 
school. Having students continue to attend 
school at these rates is essential for their       
education. I would like to remind our          
community to engage with the Compass app 
if your child is unable to attend school and to 
state the reason they are away. We have 
been directed to follow absences up the same 
day as students are away, and the use of the 
app makes a huge difference.  
 
I hope you have a wonderful remaining two 
weeks of Term 1. 
 
Madeleine Birkett 

Term 1 2024 
 

 WEEK 
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

10 

Mar 

1          

Easter 

Monday  

 

2 

 

3 

Dental Van 

Visit 

4 5 

Library 

AFL   

11     

Mar 

9 9                 

Ruby League 

U11’s trials 

10             

Dental Van 

visit 

11 12 
Last day of Term 

Teddy Bear’s       

Hospital 

AFL 

   Term 2   

1        

April/

May 

29           
Staff         

Development 

Day—Pupil 

Free Day 

30              

Students    

return                  

1 2 3 

2      

May  

6 7                

Life Ed (no 

van) 

8                

Soccer Gala 

Day 

9 10                 

Boys/Girls     

Soccer Trials 



 K-2 and 3-4 Easter hat creations 

A reminder to parents, to please send 

back the Family Occupation and      

Education Index (FOEI) form that was 

sent home last week.  

This is due back next Tuesday, 9th 

April. 

Winners of the tallest, fanciest and 

most sustainable Easter hats. 

5-6 Easter hat creations 

Parents, please send in a teddy bear 

with your child/ren for     Friday 12th 

April for the Teddy Bear’s Hospital.  

Year 5-6 are not required to bring one 

in but can if you wish to. 


